
 

 

 
 
  

 Tel:  615-335-3172 
 emmcneely@hotmail.com 

Tennessee Department of Environment and Conservation 

Tennessee Tower, 11th floor 

312 Rosa L Parks Avenue 
Nashville, TN 37243 

Attention:  Tim Jennette, TDEC 

Reference: Start Construction Notice  Sewer Construction For Anna Subdivision City of 

Brentwood TN Water and Sewer District Williamson County, TN Water Project 

DW20230630 

 

We are writing to notify your office of the start of construction of the public sanitary water system for the 

referenced project.  A pre con meeting was held at the City of Brentwood TN Service Center on 

Wednesday, July 26th, 2023.  The contractor has indicated that work will commence week of August 2nd, 

2023.  Please feel free to contact our office if you have any questions. 

 

 

If you have any questions or comments please call. 

Sincerely, 

 

Eric M. McNeely, PE 

Eric McNeely, PE 
(615) 335-3172 

254 Belgian Rod 

Nolensville, TN 37135 


